
From: Maureen O'Leary <Maureen.O'Leary@dartmouth.edu> 
Date: Monday, May 1, 2017 at 2:33 PM 
To: Maureen O'Leary <Maureen.O'Leary@dartmouth.edu> 
Subject: Rennie Farm Update 
 

Dear neighbors, 
  
I write with an update about the ongoing work at the Rennie Farm site. 
  
We have received approval from EPA to utilize their Remediation General Permit, 
which allows us to accelerate the rate at which we can treat groundwater. 
  
We developed a set of questions and answers regarding the Rennie Farm 
groundwater pump-and-treat system, which can be found on our Rennie Project 
website under Pump and Treat System FAQs.   
  
We will offer another Rennie Farm drop-in session at the site on Thursday, June 1, 
from 4 to 6 pm. Please join us if you have questions about the process or would 
like to see the new groundwater pump-and-treat system. 
  
As always, please feel free to contact me if you have any questions or concerns. 
  
Sincerely, 
Maureen  
  

Maureen O'Leary, PhD, MBA, CBSP 

Director, Environmental Health & Safety 

Dartmouth College 

37 Dewey Field Road 

Hanover, NH 03755 

https://www.dartmouth.edu/~ehs 

Maureen.O'Leary@Dartmouth.edu 

(603) 646-1762 (P) 
(603) 359-5543 (C) 
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